
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 21st January 2022 

 

 

Thursday 10th February – FSA disco – letter to follow 

Friday 11th February – Term 3 ends 

Monday 21st February - Term 4 begins 

Friday 25th February – Anti-bullying day 

Friday 4th March – Class photographs 

Thursday 10th March – Fitness Profiling by Carres  

Thursday 10th March – FSA meeting at school 6pm 

Friday 18 March – Comic Relief 

Tuesday 22nd March – Parents’ evening – letter to follow 

Wednesday 23rd March - Parents’ evening – letter to 

follow 

Friday 1st April – Term 4 ends – FSA Easter raffle draw 

Friday 15th April – Monday 18th April – FSA Easter Egg 

Hunt weekend – letter to follow 

Wednesday 20th April – Term 5 begins 

Monday 2nd May – Bank Holiday 

Staffing Update 

As from Monday 21st February, after the half term break, 

Mr Reece Murphy will be joining the Caythorpe team. Mr 

Murphy’s role will be as a senior teacher within the school 

and he will be a member of the school leadership team. He 

is an experienced teacher particularly in maths, science 

and technology. 

Mr Murphy will be teaching within Hogwarts with Mrs 

Bennett, which will enable focused and specific teaching to 

the year 5 and 6 pupils. 

 

Football Finals 

On Thursday our football team travelled to the edge of 

the county to Skegness to compete in the Lincolnshire 

County Small Schools tournament.  

Unfortunately, Caythorpe’s dreams of reaching the 

regional finals came to an end. After a valiant effort, the 

boys placed 3rd overall in the tournament. They should be 

extremely proud of what they’ve achieved together. Not 

only are they unbeaten in the league but they’ve already 

been crowned as the best small school in this district. 

They have won together, showing respect for their 

opponents, and they have lost together as a team with 

their heads held high. I am so proud of how the boys have 

represented the school in competitions this academic 

year. We are now focussing on the league and any other 

tournament opportunities. Well done to Caythorpe 

football team!  

Mr Knight 

 

 

 

KS1 Dodgeball 

Last week Tom from Carres Grammar Outreach visited 

to introduce some of our year 1 and 2 children to the 

game of dodgeball. This was a change to our planned 

activity with other schools to reduce the risk of the 

spread of Covid. Dodgeball is an exciting game in which 

players on two teams try to throw soft sponge like balls 

to hit opponents, while avoiding being hit themselves. 

The objective is to eliminate all members of the opposing 

team by hitting them with thrown balls, catching a ball 

thrown by an opponent. 

 


